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RE: PTA BOARD MEETING 10/19/20


A board vote was held on November, 8, 2020 as a follow up to halloween class parties 
and feed back from class parents.  The vote was tied between allowing class parents 
to collect money and not allowing monetary donations at this time.  While it is a very 
challenging year for all families, the PTA is committed to doing our best to not ask 
families for monetary donations, but instead doing our best to ask for other donations 
on an as-needed basis - at least until the school years future is more clear regarding in-
school instruction and virtual learning.  


Our turkey lawn sign fundraiser is to explicitly fund holiday breakfast for our teachers 
and staff.  No funds from this will go to the PTA.  This gesture is in lieu of a holiday 
video.  

Dr. Rubin as expressed that instead of one week of teacher appreciate  in May, we 
celebrate our teachers each month.  November will begin this recognition with the 
turkey lawn signs and the breakfast that it will help fund.  

We look forward to planning each month for ALL of our teachers.  



